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15th October 2009  
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to you to enclose a letter regarding an Information Evening about the 
new Diploma.   
 
This is an important information gathering opportunity but needs to be seen within 
the context of the wider curriculum opportunities that are available for your child.  
You will see from your letter that the evening in question has been organised 
because the curriculum content and delivery of the Diploma is new material for most 
families.  The full curriculum to which your child will have access in September 2010 
as a Year 10 student will, as usual, be presented and discussed at our annual 
Curriculum Evening for Year 9 students which this academic year takes place on 
Tuesday 9th February 2010.   
 
The new Diplomas, as with all subject areas over which students may express some 
choice, will form part of a wider curriculum pathway.  The School will provide clear 
advice and guidance where appropriate regarding your child’s overall Year 10 
curriculum during early Spring 2010.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter or the letter which accompanies it, 
please do not hesitate to contact Mr Goatley, Deputy Headteacher, KS3, at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
C E CURRIE 
Headteacher 
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